
NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Patrick M. Gallivan

Senator Gallivan Tours Bills Stadium Construction Site

JIM RANNEY  June 17, 2024

ISSUE: BUFFALO BILLS 

Senator Patrick Gallivan toured the site in Orchard Park where a new stadium for the

Buffalo Bills is being constructed and got an update on the massive project.  

The steel skeleton of the stadium continues to take shape as workers also install precast

walls and stairs.

About 450 workers are employed at the site each day with more expected as the project

progresses.

https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/buffalo-bills


The stadium is scheduled to open in time for the 2026 NFL season.    


